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From: Jeff and Mary Fuchsman <fuchsman@sbcgiobal.net>

To: NEWHALLRANCH@dfg.ca.gov
Date: Mon, Jun 1, 2009 5:28 PM
Subject: newhall randh EIR/EIS, Comments Attn: Dennis Bedford

Hello: | am writing to urgé the Department of Fish and Game to allow a 120 day extension for review
and comment on the 16,000 page plan for the Newhall Ranch Project. This large project will have a 1
major impact on our quality of life, wildlife, and the environment. Surely a thorough review by all '
concerned, with time to check the document for accuracy is not an excessive request.  Sincerely, Mary
L. Ashley-Fuchsman, a 15 year Santa Clarita Resident.




Responses to Comments

067. E-mail from Jeff and Mary Fuchsman, dated June 1, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EIS/EIR. Please refer to Topical Response 1: EI SEIR Public Review Opportunities. Please also note
that Draft EIS/EIR Section 4.5, Biological Resources, provides extensive analysis of the Project's impacts
to wildlife. In addition, for further responsive information, please see revised Section 4.5 of the Fina
EISEIR.
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